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King Charles III in Versailles
❖ King Charles III and Queen Camilla took a three-day trip to France 

on September 20th 2023.

❖ Their trip was due to take place last March but President Macron 
had to reluctantly postpone it due to “ French-style 
demonstrations ” and strikes provoked by the pension reform.

❖ Not only did the royal couple visit Paris but they also flew to the 
Hôtel de Ville, in Bordeaux  to celebrate the historic ties between 
the UK and this city which is home to almost 40,000 Britons .

❖ The two other highlights of this state visit were the dinner in the 
Château de Versailles and King Charles III’s speech at the French 
Senate delivered with sections in French and in English.


